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NOTICE OF OPEN DOCKET FOR FILING COMMENTS 

DOCKET: 23-00001 

IN RE: In re Rulemaking to Promulgate Rules for Utility Cybersecurity Plan 
Reporting as Required under Tenn. Code Ann. § 65-4-127 

DATE: January 20, 2023 

On January 17, 2023, the Tennessee Public Utility Commission filed a Notice of 

Rulemaking Hearing with the Tennessee Secretary of State. The hearing is held for the purpose of 

hearing public comment concerning the proposed utility cybersecurity reporting rule. Please see 

the Rulemaking Hearing Notice filed in the docket file on January 19, 2023, for details concerning 

the hearing and the substance of the proposed rule.   

Any interested persons who wish to file written comments on the proposed rule in advance 

of the hearing may do so in the docket file. Any questions concerning the rule should be directed 

to Jerry Kettles, Director of Policy at jerry.kettles@tn.gov or 615-770-6894 or to me at 

kelly.grams@tn.gov  or 615-770-6856.   

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

Kelly Cashman Grams, General Counsel 
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